
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

HAMPSHIRE LIQUOR COMMISSION 
 

July 17, 2014 
 

Jeff Magnussen, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:31 p.m.   
Present:  Trustee Brust, Ebert 
 
Also present: Mike O’Malley – representative of Travel Centers of America 
 
Trustee Brust moved, to approve the minutes for June 5, 2014. 
 
                                             Seconded by Ebert 

     Motion carried by voice vote 
     Ayes: All 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None 

 
Trustee Ebert moved, to approve a B-2 Class liquor license to Travel Centers of 
America.  

     Seconded by Brust 
     Motion carried by roll call vote 
     Ayes: Brust, Ebert, Magnussen 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None 

 
There is no B-2 license available now, so we will need to create one and will be 
presented to the Village Board Meeting August 7, 2014. 
The Village Clerk will call you when its ready to be picked up. 
 
Village President Magnussen discussed about changing the Class H liquor license; 
Hampshire Park District will be having more events and instead of coming to the liquor 
commission every time they need one, add in a few additions under Class H; such as 
no more than 25 events per year, $500.00 per year, and you may have live 
entertainment. Trustee Brust moved to make a recommendation to the Village Board 
with these changes.   

     Seconded by Ebert 
     Motion carried by voice vote 
     Ayes: Brust, Ebert, Magnussen 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None 

Adjournment  
Trustee Brust moved, to adjourn the Liquor Commission meeting at 6:48 p.m.    
 

Seconded by Trustee Ebert 
Motion carried by voice vote 
Ayes: All  
Nays: None 
Absent: None 

 
     ______________________________________ 
     Jeff Magnussen, Village President                


